
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
OHIO MEDICAL TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

 
Pursuant to Section 4766.03 and Chapter 119 of the Ohio Revised Code, the Ohio Medical 
Transportation Board gives notice of its intent to consider the rescission, amendment, adoption of medical 
transportation rules as identified below and of a public hearing thereon. 
 
These rules are being proposed for rescission, amendment, and adoption in order to revise all rules 
relating to licensure and regulations of emergency medical services, as well as limited number rules 
relating to nonemergency medical service organization for licensure application requirements and driver 
qualifications, mobile intensive care unit organization for licensure application requirements, and air 
medical service for licensure application requirements.  
 
The following rules are being proposed for rescission: 
 
4766-2-01, 4766-2-02, 4766-2-03, 4766-2-04, 4766-2-05, 4766-2-06, 4766-2-07, 4766-2-08, 4766-2-09, 
4766-2-10, 4766-2-11, 4766-2-12, 4766-2-14, 4766-2-15, 4766-2-16, 4766-2-17, 4766-2-18, 4766-2-19, 
4766-2-20, 4766-2-21, 4766-3-01, 4766-4-01, 4766-5-02. 
 
The following rules are being proposed for adoption:  
 
4766-2-01, 4766-2-02, 4766-2-03, 4766-2-04, 4766-2-05, 4766-2-06, 4766-2-07, 4766-2-08, 4766-2-09, 
4766-2-10, 4766-2-11, 4766-2-12, 4766-2-13, 4766-2-14, 4766-2-15, 4766-2-16, 4766-2-17, 4766-3-01, 
4766-4-01, 4766-5-02. 
 
The following rule is being proposed for amendment: 
 
4766-3-13. 
 
A copy of the proposed rules is available without charge to any person affected by them at the address 
listed below. 
 
A public hearing on the proposed rules will be held on Tuesday, May 19, 2009 at 10:00 AM until all 
testimony is heard at the Ohio Medical Transportation Board at 1952 West Broad Street in Columbus, 
Ohio in the Main Conference Room. 
 
At this public hearing, the Ohio Medical Transportation Board will take written and verbal testimony from 
any person affected by the proposed rules. Written comments on the proposed rules may submitted by 
mail if postmarked no later than May 12, 2009. 
 
Request for a copy of the proposed rules and/or submittal of written comments on the proposed rules 
should be sent to the following address: 
 

Ohio Medical Transportation Board 
1952 West Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43223 

 
Telephone: 614-466-9451  Fax Number: 614-728-6040 
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